
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                            PRESS RELEASE   
                                             FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

May 25, 2020 

 

  Positive Case of COVID-19 Identified at Sierra Conservation Center 

 
 

[SONORA] – The Public Health Department was notified this afternoon that an inmate at Sierra 

Conservation Center has tested positive for COVID-19 and the individual is in isolation.  

 

The inmate was tested on May 22 and results were returned today, May 25.  

 

Public Health is coordinating with Sierra Conservation Center, Cal Fire, and the California 

Department of Public Health on the investigation.  

 

More details will be provided as more information becomes available. 
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